
                                                                       

 

 

To:  Valued SL Power Distributor Partner     February 12, 2018 

 

 

Re: Notification of Additional Factory 

   

 

Dear Valued Distributor Partner: 

 

SL Power Electronics Corp. is pleased to announce that we are in the process of working with 

our manufacturing partner, BridgePower, to build an additional factory in Hanoi Vietnam due to 

growing demands for our products.  We are very excited to announce the expansion of the 

BridgePower operations into a new facility with an improved layout to support our collective 

quality improvement efforts. We are providing you with advanced notice to ensure your needs 

are met with minimal disruption. 

 

The new factory is currently operational and producing power supplies to other BridgePower 

customers. We now begin the second phase of the process by moving select SL Power products 

from the current factory to the new Vietnam location.  The Component Vendor List remains 

unchanged as nearly all components continue to be sourced through the BridgePower Corporate 

office as is done currently.  

 

Please take whatever steps necessary to provide notifications to your customers and advise if any 

will have any special needs (samples, etc). to ensure this transition moves smoothly with their 

internal qualification processes.  To this end, SL Power recommends the following: 

 

• Notify us if any of your customers require any internal qualification samples. 

• Notify us if any of your customers will be requiring an on-site Quality Audit of the new 

facility. 

• In the case of any internal qualification activities, provide advance purchase orders to 

minimize any risk of interruptions in the supply chain.  Table A below lists the product 

families affected by the factory move. 

 

The new BridgePower location will be located just outside of Hanoi, Vietnam.   

The address is:   

 

BridgePower VINA Co., Ltd.  

Lot B09, Thuy Van Industrial Zone 

Viet Tri City, Phu Tho Province, Vietnam 

 

 

 



                                                                       

 

 

Please contact myself, your customer service representative or your sales representative for 

additional information on specific product requirements.  

 

Thank you for your support as we move forward. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Ron Strauss 

Quality Manager 

Desk: 805-228-3561 

Mobile: 805-218-9249 

ron.strauss@slpower.com 

 
 

Model Families Affected: 

All TE Series Models*  All ME Series Models  All PW180 Series Models 

All PENB Series models All JBL Series Models   

 

Select models of the following Model Series (specific model numbers, advise if when any new orders are 

to be placed): 

CENB1010   CENB1020   CENB1030 

CENB1040   CENB1050   CENB1060 

CENB1080   CENB1090   CENB1100 

CENB1150   MENB1010   MENB1020 

MENB1030   MENB1040   MENB1050 

MENB1060   MENB1080   MENB1090 

MENB1121   MENB1150   PW170 

PW172    PW173    PW174  

PW153    MW170   MW172 

MW173   MW174   MW153 

BVL    BVW 

 

 

*:  TE150 and TE240 models are not affected. 


